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Do You Have Lights On Your Bicycle So You Can Ride At Night? 

Illinois Rules of the Road requires that every bicycle, when in use at nighttime, must be 
equipped with a lamp on the front able to emit a white light visible from a distance of at 
least 500 feet AND a red reflector on the rear visible from 100-600 feet. 

Come by with your bicycle during the annual “Light the Night” and we’ll install a free front 
light, rear light and rear reflector on your bike while supplies last.  Light sets will only be 
installed on bicycles without lights. 

  When: THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2016 

 Time: 4:00 P.M. TO 7:00 P.M. 

 Where: ALMA MATER  (located at Green and Wright Streets)  OR 

  HALLENE GATEWAY AND ILLINOIS RESIDENCE HALL 
     (located at Lincoln Avenue and Illinois Street) 

 
Sponsored by the City of Urbana, MTD, the City of Champaign and the University of Illinois as well as other 
organizations including the Bike Project of Urbana-Champaign, Champaign Urbana Urbanized Area 
Transportation Study (CUUATS), Champaign County Bikes and the Campus Bike Shop 
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